
BVC YEAR 6 LEAVERS PARTY 

 

Dear parents / carers 

Ticket sales are now closed for the party, we would like to thank everyone who purchased a 

ticket, the response was amazing. 

Woud like to take this opportunity to thank the school office for sending out all the 

correspondence via school email. Miss Beale, and Mrs Harvey for coordinating food orders 

with ticket sales, and for collecting childrens votes for king and queen finalists.  

Thank you to the mums that helped with the Christmas fete, and also to The Fox for giving 

us the pitch for the day. 

Jeni, and Burwell social club for all their help with fundraising, car boot sale, and holding our 

raffle which was a great success. Big thank you to all the people, and organisations who 

donated raffle prizes. 

Last but not least, we would like to thank the following companies for donating their time 

and services… 

Nightlife Roadshow for the disco 

Ashworth Photography doing the pics for free 

Wild about events for donating the photo backdrop, balloon arch and lights 

Hair by Lauren for balloon arch, and raffle prize 

Burwell day centre for the red carpet 

Jeni for organizing the food 

And all the mums on the party committee for making this all possible. 

Look forward to seeing you all at the party, don’t forget to bring your permission slips for 

the photos. 

Thank you, Amanda Reeve 

 


